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TO:  Commissioners of Social Services                                         
                                                                              
FROM:  Ann Clemency Kohler, Director, Office of Medicaid Management           
                                                                              
SUBJECT:  Notices for New Or Changed Excess Income Amounts Due to the         
          COLA                                                                
                                                                              
EFFECTIVE DATE:  Immediately                                                  
CONTACT PERSON:  Sharon Burgess, 1-800-343-8859, Extension 3-5531             
                                                                              
                                                                              
 
This is to inform Social Services districts that the notices to be used as a 
result of the mass rebudgeting effective January 1, 1997 are being forwarded 
with mass rebudgeting reports.  You will be receiving the mass rebudgeting 
reports within the next few days. 
 
Any questions should be directed to Sharon Burgess at 1-800-343-8859, 
Extension 3-5531, or your New York City Representative at (212) 383-2512. 
 


